COSHOCTON OPPORTUNITY SCHOOL

APR ESSER Il Plan

The Coshocton Opportunity School will follow board adopted policy 2340, Face Coverings to
Reduce the Spread of COVID-19.

The Coshocton Opportunity School will follow board adopted policy 2470, COVID-19 Case
Reporting.

The Coshocton Opportunity School will follow the Addendum to Director’s Order for Social
Distancing, Facial Coverings and Non- congregating signed on April 9, 2021.

The Coshocton Opportunity School will continue to follow their 20-21 Re-opening Plans, Options
A, B, and/or C adopted in July 2020, only to be used if ordered by the Governor of Ohio or local
health authorities.

The Coshocton Opportunity School will follow its’ previously adopted remote learning plan if
ordered by the Governor of Ohio or local health authorities.

The Coshocton Opportunity School will continue to follow the previously adopted Learning
Recovery and Extended Learning Plan.

The Coshocton administrative staff, certified and classified staff and Care Team will evaluate the
APR ESSER Il Plan on an ongoing basis and make adjustments according to CDC and State and
Local Health Department rulings or orders issued by the Governor of Ohio.



BOARD RESOLUTION
Coshocton Opportunity School

Whereas Coshocton Opportunity School provides an educational choice to students pursuing a
high school diploma and;

Whereas the governing authority has reviewed the ARP ESSER III Plan of the Coshocton
Opportunity School;

NOW THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED that the Governing Authority of Coshocton
Opportunity School recommends the adoption of the ARP ESSER III Plan as presented.

Approved June 21, 2021
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Steve Champagne, President Governing Board of Directors




